
 

From: KRZYSZTOF POMEZANSKI   

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 8:21 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0272, 7 Courtleigh Square, Brampton 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

   

Re: A-2024-0272                                                                            September 11, 2024 

7 Courtleigh Sq 

 

                                                     

Dear Sir/Madame, 

 

This letter is to show our stand on the issuance of a permit to open a barber shop at 7 Courtleigh Sq 

location. We oppose this kind of activity in our neighbourhood as it will create constant traffic on 

this small street, causing more parking problems and much more noise. 

 

This is a residential area only, not an industrial/commercial one. If someone decides to open a 

barber shop then it should be done by renting a business unit. As residents living on this street and 

paying our taxes, we expect to get home after work and rest in peace. We want this to feel like 

home, and not the center of chaos. 

 

We have lived in this neighborhood for 13 years and have sadly observed how this once peaceful 

street has changed into a noisy environment with constant loud traffic, mostly caused by the many 

units being rented out. There is already a big parking issue on this street as traffic/street rules are 

being disobeyed. 

 

Opening a barber shop will create additional problems and will make it impossible for us to relax 

and get rest after work, making our lives much more stressful. Opening this business will mean 



having to drive through the street packed with additional cars from the customers of the barber 

shop.  

 

We are already experiencing problems of this nature, caused by our neighbor at 52 Courtleigh Sq. 

This neighbor provides car repair services to people from outside of his household. Parking, traffic 

problems, and mechanical noises are part of the reality we are being forced to live with, (and these 

noises very often last until midnight). We made several complaints to City Hall about this, but 

nothing came of it. The case number is: COBI-2361108 

 

We feel ignored and stripped of our rights to live a quiet and restful life. 

So once again, we oppose the opening of a barber shop at 7 Courtleigh Sq. 

 

We authorize you to post this correspondence on the agenda on Tuesday, September 17, 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

Krzysztof Pomezanski and 

Jolanta Pomezanski 

17 Courtleigh Sq 

Brampton On L6Z 1J2 

 

 


